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that he, milter, did not

charge you $4.00 for forwarding

the Aessignment to the Head

Office; that he can prove

that he did not by several

hitnesses, who were in the Office

at the time.

I may old that Mr.

Miller wrote to the Depart¬

ment on the 28th Febunary

relative to the question whether

the Pay Deed in favor.

W. J. Fenton should be recognized

and it will be submitted to

the Crem Law Department

for Opinion.

I am

Sir,

Your obedient Servant.

L Vankoughnet

Deputy Supt General

of Indian Affairs.
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